
From: Lippman, Carol
To: Comments
Subject: Clawback provision reported in March 16, 2011 Wall Street Journal page C2
Date: Wednesday, March 16, 2011 4:00:08 PM

This is one of the best proposals I’ve read yet.
Risky activity using FDIC-backed funds must be curbed. If excessive risk-taking is linked to
compensation, even ex post facto, and executives, investors and debt holders are held liable, tax
payers may actually be shielded.
Sure hope this makes it through to an actual law.
Keep up the good work.
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